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Janvary 22, 2014

Catherine Dumas Miller
Human Kindness Foundation
P.O. Box 61619

Durham NC 27715

Dear Ms. Miller:

This letter is in response to your letter in which you requested a review of the Publication
Review Comtritte’s decision to disapprove the pubhcauon Human Kindness Foundation: A
Little Good News for receipt by inmates. :
During our review and inquiry, it was determined that this publication, even though it does
mentions violence, it predominately discourages the mentioned violence. Furthermore, it
ehcowrages and téaches that one should restrain from violence.! Thus, the decision by the
Publication Review Committee is overtumed. You may re-submit the pubhcatmn Human
Kindness Foundation! A Little Good News directly to the prison facility that rejected it The

prison facility knows the inmate(s) who they denied receipt of the publication and will now
‘allow the inmate(s) to receive it.

Thank you for bringing your concerns to my aitention,
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Cynthia Bostic, Assistant Director
Support Services
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